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Marshall, Missouri

December 17, 1951

Dear Kerit

4

9,ts very gic,d to rec,;ive your fine report of our broadc st the
morning of December 6, 1951. 3e had jastl inst lled a new 1KW
rig and 11,d b:en having trouble ith it. Glad t know that it
;as putting our so good. Yoar report checks completly with our
logs so please L.ccept this letter as verificeation of your reception
of our broadcast. Best of luck and good DXing.

Sincerely,

. M. Williams
Cief Englh.,7,er


